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Fall Fun! 
We had a few twists and turns to Fall Fun night 
this year.  �e weather did not cooperate as it 
had turned cold and rainy so all the activities 
were indoors.  Well, except the unexpected �re 
drill!  Everyone had to evacuate the building 
until it was determined, that we didn�t have 
a �re, but that the popcorn machine was 
triggering the alarm.  Once everyone was back 
in the fun continued.  �e evening was �lled 
with fun, food and a lot of candy!  Everyone had 
fun, even  the adults!

Fall Festival Update!
God taught us many lessons through this year�s 
Fall Festival.  What looks like a disaster to us, 
God can make it glorious, if we only trust and 
wait.  On the morning of Fall Festival as several 
of the sta� sat under the tent and look out at 
the rain, and watched several of maintenance 
guys get gallons of rain water of the top of the 
tent.  �e live auction had to be canceled, we still 
had the activities that would be held indoors.  
�e plan was made to hold an online auction.  
When all the money was in and counted almost 
$80,000 had been raised.  So, �rstly we praised 
God for always taking care us even when we 
doubt and things look gloomy.  �ank you to 
all of you that encouraged the sta� that day.  
�ank you to everyone that came out in the rain 
and participated.  �ank you to all of you that 
donated items.  �ank you to all of you that sent 
in a gift because you could not be with us that 
day.  �ank you to everyone that volunteered
to make it the best Fall Festival ever!  �ank
you for all of you that bought items in the
online auction.  �ank you to all of you that
pray for this ministry daily.  God truly can
make rainbows out of rain drops!

We 
welcomed 
Embry 
Weaver to 
the sta� in 
September 
as she 
began 
working 
as a Single Parent Associate. 
She is working with the 
children and families as 
she �nishes her education 
in Social Services at WKU. 
�rough multiple volunteer 

and mission experiences 
over several years, Embry 
realized that she had a heart 
for service to children and 
families in need of help. She 
has experience working with 
children in a childcare setting 
and has a great rapport with 
the children with whom she 
is working.  Her willingness to 
serve however she is needed, 
and her organizational and 
planning skills are proving 
to be a great asset to the 
ministry. 

We also 
welcome 
Helga 
Nelson, 
who has 
begun as 
a Single 
Parent 
Associate 
in the SPARK program. Helga 
brings many talents to the 
ministry through her years of 
experience in early childhood 
education and working with 
children in foster care.  She 

will also be using her 
extensive training in �ne 
arts to enrich the lives and 
experiences of the children 
and families in the Single 
Parent Program. 
Working with the SPARK 
program has been one of 
Helga�s goals for a long 
time and she feels her life 
experiences to this point 
have helped equip her with 
helpful wisdom and insight. 
She is excited to take on her 
new role in the ministry. 

Welcome New Potter Staff!

Big Blessings!Potter was blessed to receive a wonderful gift from theWomen�s Fund of South-Central Kentucky for the amountof $15,000! �ese funds will go toward the building of a new playground on campus. A great big
THANK YOUto all the members of the Women�s Fund of South-CentralKentucky and for all they are doing in the area!!




